

2050 Oak Street Sarasota, FL 34237 (941) 955-8119 www.firstpressarasota.org

November 17, 2020



Dear First Presbyterian Church Family,

We are writing to give an update on the progress of the Designated Associate Pastor Nominating Committee. Our committee (the DAPNC) has finalized the Ministry Information Form (MIF). We are very happy to report that the MIF has been approved by both the Administrative Commission and our church's Session. The MIF will now be uploaded to the Church Leadership Connection (CLC). Once it is uploaded to the CLC potential candidates can view the job posting and apply for the position.

When a candidate applies for the position their Personnel Information Forms (PIFs) will be passed on to the DAPNC if the Administrative Commission considers the applicant to be a good match for our church. We (the DAPNC) will then start the process of looking through the PIFs of the candidates passed along to us, and begin initial interviews. There will most likely be a few rounds of interviews.

The next meeting for the DAPNC is scheduled to be held on December 7. We ask that the church family continues to pray for the DAPNC throughout this search process for a Designated Associate Pastor. Any questions can be directed to Rebecca Nicholson, the Administrative Commission Chair: love2point@yahoo.com.

Happy Thanksgiving to you and your families!

In faith,

Sean Harrington, Chair Darla Gulliver David Landers Steve Largo Wendy Miller Carrie Mills Joanne Simons

Rebecca Nicholson, AC Chair